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Conducting Training on WIMS at Vijayawada- request to include AP GW, Telnagna
SW & GW Officials.

Wed, Jan 29, 2020 04:46 PM

Sir,

It is requested to invite the Andhra Pradesh GW, Telangana SW and Telangana GW
officials (may be atleast 5 each from each agency) in the WIMS training proposed to be
conducted in the month of February 2020 under NHP, in addition to the Officers of Andhra
Pradesh SW. This will serve the purpose of atleast four agencies and the interaction
amongst the trainees and trainer will benefit all the four participating agencies. 

Regards

Dr.K.J. Anandha kumar, 
Scientist-D (Senior Hydrogeologist)
National Hydrology Project, MoWR, RD & GR,
2nd Floor, Rear Wing, Mahanagar Doorsanchar Sadan, 
9, CGO Complex, Lodhi Road, New Delhi-110003.  
(O) 011-21420146 (M) 9868165858
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